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Dates:

Let’s CONNECT!

Happy, Healthy Kids TIP:

Dear families!
It’s so hard to believe this is my last 
newsletter of the school year! I just 
don’t know where the time has gone. 
What a fast and fantastic school year!
I loved being a part of our Cyber 
program and getting to know your 
little ones. ’m so excited to continue 
building our guidance program next 
school year.
Have a wonderful and safe Summer!
I’ll see you August!

Mrs. Kelly
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To prevent the “summer slide” and keep 
students learning this summer, enroll them 
in a summer reading program at your local 
library! They can work towards a summer 
reading goal and earn prizes as they go!

6/2: Cyber Community  
Carnival Day!

6/9: Last Day of School
for students!

6/26: Summer School 
begins

8/28: First day of school 
for students!!
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